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1st February 2018 

 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
 
 
As many of you may realize, NYK will soon integrate its liner services with those of two other 
companies to form the joint venture ONE on 1 April 2018.  
 
In that regard, ONE will begin to take bookings from 1 February for vessels departing in April.  
The transition of booking acceptance from NYK to ONE will not take place globally on a single 
date. Rather, the migration will occur on a voyage-by-voyage basis and will depend on the origin 
location.  
 
Customers are highly recommended to reference the Booking Ownership Guide before placing 
bookings. (Link: https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3271.do?isPopup=Y&coCd=NYK)  
This guide has been created to indicate precisely whether a specific booking should be placed 
with NYK or ONE, and will help to steer customers to the appropriate booking window.  
Links on the NYK website to the Booking Ownership Guide are indicated below. 
 
 
Link: https://www.nykline.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3001.do?sessLocale=en  

 
  

https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3271.do?isPopup=Y&coCd=NYK
https://www.nykline.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3001.do?sessLocale=en
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Login is required. Go to Outbound  Pre-Check  Booking Ownership Guide 

 
 
Link: https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3271.do?isPopup=Y&coCd=NYK   

 
 
The Vessel Voyage Direction List (VVD List) is a secondary reference that has been created to 
provide the full list of ONE and legacy line vessels being operated by NYK and other lines for 
each trade lane during the transition period.  
 
To access this reference, please click the following link:  
https://www.one-line.com/en/standard-page/vessel-voyage-direction-list 
More information on the booking commencement for ONE can be found at the link below. 
https://www.one-line.com/en/news/one-ready-take-bookings-february-1   
And if you have any queries related to ONE booking commencement, please use the following 
link to locate a ONE booking window in your region:  
https://www.one-line.com/en/standard-page/booking-contacts  
 
Kind regards. 
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